
Hedgehog Class 

Friday 25th June 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we have continued to learn how to tell the time using an analogue clock. We have 

learnt there are 60 minutes in an hour and we have learnt the short hand represents hours. 

We have applied our knowledge of the 5 times table to help us work out the minutes past 

the hour. Next week we will revise what we have learnt and also look to tell the time to the 

hour.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have been learning how to use commas in a list and in Computing we have 

been learning how to make a website using google sites.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Burrage and Miss Lewis 


